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Today, Plumsted Township proudly distributes its inaugural issue of a new 

monthly, e-mail, newsletter dubbed “Plumsted Thread.” Its goal is to foster 

communication with the community by sharing worthwhile information with 

residents, as well as identify happenings throughout Plumsted Township and 

vicinity.  

 

• Our “SCHOOL’s OPEN,” September 7. Please drive carefully! 

 

• “Attention Race Fans” - The New Egypt Speedway earns the checkered 

flag. In addition to its impressive dirt track racing schedule, get revved up 

for scheduled specialty events including swap meets, and monster truck 

shows, now through early November. Visit www.nespeedway.com. 

 

• An informative “Shore to Age Well” session is slated for September 13, in 

the Municipal Building, lower-level SOS room, beginning at noon. The 45-

minute presentation will explain the misuse and abuse of medications, 

alternative options for pain management, and patient-physician 

communication, among other topics. Free Lunch will be served and 

reservations are required. Call (609)758-2241 x111 to guarantee your seat. 

 

• The New Egypt Historical Society is sponsoring a “Car Show” on Saturday, 

September 16, outside their building, located at 125 Evergreen Rd., from 

11am to 3pm. Their museum will be open for tours as well. Hot dogs, soda 

and ice cream will be available. Visit New Egypt Historical Society Facebook. 

 

• A “Community Yard Sale” is occurring on September 16, at the Deep Run 

Community Center, 20 Longview Trail, Cream Ridge from 9am until 2pm. 

Come stroll the many tables where you will find something for everyone. 

This is a rain or shine event and light refreshments will be available.  

 

• Searching for “Employment Opportunities” in the Plumsted Township 

community, Visit www.Plumsted.org and click the “Community 

Employment Openings” tab. 

 

This is an official publication of Plumsted Township. Questions, comments, 

suggestions and ideas for future issues may be directed to pio@plumsted.org.  

 
Plumsted Township never sends unsolicited email. You received this message because you 

requested a subscription to receive email alerts from Plumsted Township. 
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